
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanks for spreading kindness and words of encouragement 
at Coconut Creek Elementary School.  

 

Dearest Volunteer, 
 

Your presence is requested at our 
Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast. 

 

When: Thursday, April 18, 2019 
Time: 8:45 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 
Where: Media Center 
Your assistance around our school is cherished  
and we’d like to show our gratitude. 

 
 

Hope to see you there. 
Gratefully yours, 
Coconut Creek Elementary School Staff and Students 
 

 
 
 

Please R.S.V.P.: 
phone: 754-322-5800 

email: michele.rothacker@browardschools.com 

Words matter, and the right 
words matter most of all. 

In the end, they are all that 
remain of us.  

Our word for our volunteers: 
INVALUABLE! 

  

 

 

  


